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By Susan E. Sadler

In response to a recommendation from UPAC (the
University Planning Advisory Council), Provost Robert
Coombe and FEAC (the Faculty and Educational Affairs
Committee of the Board of Trustees) are considering
different possible options for enhancing the faculty
sabbatical leave package. The Provost has apn
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his type of
sabbatical enhancement. Budgetary calculations using
different scenarios involving different possible n
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planning, it is not clear that the University could sustain its
support for ALL eligible faculty with two-quarter sabbatical
leave at full pay. Continuing discussions with the Provost
have suggested that there may be other alternatives. For
instance, one alternative might involve a selection process
by which perhaps half of eligible faculty would be awarded
a 2-quarter sabbatical leave at full pay for particularly
extensive or noteworthy sabbatical projects. The remainder
of eligible applicants would be awarded a 1-quarter leave at
full pay. While this possibility could engender some level
of beneficial and welcomed faculty deve
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A word from the President ~



The College of Law returns

to University Park Campus
By Arthur Best
Chair of the College of Law Building Committee
Professor of Law
Memo from the College of Law community to
everybody else at DU: when we move from our old campus
to University Park this summer, we hope you'll lik you
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